

Our Ref: TPR/KON

Knowledge is Strength

January 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: OCR GCSE Computer Science – Digital Mock Exam Opportunity – Monday 29th January 2024

New this year, OCR are offering a new Digital Mocks Service, with all papers marked by a Cambridge examiner.

The digital mock assessment offers the following benefits: identifies student readiness for examinations, identifies potential gaps in learning, marked by a Cambridge examiner, results within 14 days.

Exams are sat online using computers and are marked by a trained examiner. This is an excellent opportunity for pupils to identify their strengths and weaknesses reassured by the fact their answers have been assessed robustly.

At the moment, the plan would be for the mock exam to take place on Monday 29th January between 2.00pm and 3.30pm. As a result, your child will be leaving the school site slightly later than normal.

If you would like your child to participate in the Digital Mock Exam, please complete the slip below and return it to Mr Parr by Monday 15th January 2024.

Yours sincerely

Mr T Parr

Head of Computing and Business

×......

COMPUTER SCIENCE DIGITAL MOCK EXAM – MONDAY 29TH JANUARY 2024 PARENTAL PREMISSION

☐ I give permission for my child to complete the Computer Science Digital mock exam on Monday 29th January 2024.

Name of Student:.....Form:

Signed:.....(parent/carer)

PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP TO THE COMPUTING DEPARTMENT BY MONDAY 15TH JANUARY 2024.





